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REACH (Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006) Compliance Statement 

As a manufacturer of industrial lubricants based in the European Union, Interflon confirms that 
we are fully committed to complying with the requirements of the REACH Regulation (EC) No 
1907/2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals. 

We ensure compliance through the following actions: 

All substances used in our formulations have been either: 

Registered by ourselves or our upstream suppliers, or are exempted from registration under the 
conditions of REACH (e.g., polymers, substances in quantities below 1 tons/year, or substances 
already registered for that use). 

We work closely with our suppliers to ensure that all raw materials used in our products are 
sourced from REACH-compliant supply chains. 

Our Safety Data Sheets (SDS) are kept up-to-date and prepared in accordance with REACH Annex 
II requirements, including relevant information on registration numbers, classification, and safe 
use. 

Where applicable, we monitor and comply with REACH restrictions (Annex XVII) and authorization 
requirements (Annex XIV). None of our products contain substances subject to authorization 
unless explicitly stated in the product documentation. 

At present, none of our finished lubricant products are intentionally formulated with Substances 
of Very High Concern (SVHCs) above the threshold of 0.1% w/w, as per the current Candidate List 
published by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA). If an SVHC is present, this is communicated 
transparently in the SDS and technical documentation. We continue to monitor REACH 
developments closely to ensure ongoing compliance. 

In case you have questions concerning this statement/announcement/declaration or questions 
of any kind please do not hesitate to contact your local Interflon distributor. 

Your nearest distributor can be found on https://interflon.com/contact.  

Sincerely yours, 

Interflon B.V.  
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